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FROM THE DIRECTOR
U.S. CENSUS BUREAU

The U.S. Census Bureau recently contacted your government announcing the 2020 Census Local Update 
of Census Addresses Operation (LUCA) that begins in July 2017. We asked that you review the 2020 
Census Local Update of Census Addresses Operation (LUCA) Information Guide, and complete and 
return the Contact Information Update Form. If you have already responded, please disregard this 
reminder. If you have not yet responded, we ask that you do so as soon as possible.

Enclosed please find the 2020 Census Local Update of Census Addresses Operation (LUCA) Information 
Guide and a Contact Information Update Form that lists the contact person currently on file for your 
jurisdiction. We ask that you review the preprinted information and provide any updates or corrections. 
Return the completed form in the enclosed preaddressed, postage-paid envelope within two weeks of 
receipt. 

If you have any questions regarding LUCA, please contact us via email at 
GEO.2020.LUCA@census.gov, by phone at 1-844-344-0169, or you can visit us on the website at 
<www.census.gov/geo/partnerships/luca.html>.  

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director

Enclosures


